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Learning …..We are learning about our capital city-London!  

We will be remembering the    
countries of the UK – Can you      
remember the names of the     
countries? Can you remember 
where Middlesbrough is on the 
map? Where is London on the 
map? We will be learning that 
London is a special city because it 
is a capital city and people come 
from all over the world to visit it. 
There are lots of landmarks that 
people recognise in London and 
we will be finding out more 
about some of them. 

We will also be observing    
changes across the season and 
observe and describe weather 
we see. 

Reading books 

Thank you for reading with your child every night and for making  a note in 
your child’s reading record.  

How you can help - Please label all items of clothing, including your child’s uni-
form and PE kit. Please can you make sure children have hats and gloves so we 
can enjoy playing outside. Many thanks. 

Message from the staff  

Welcome back. We hope that you all had a lovely 
break. 

We are very impressed with how the children 
have seƩled back into their learning.  The chil-
dren  have been working hard in all of their les-
sons and are really enjoying learning about the 
local area. 

The Year 1 team. 


